
April 2025 – Dressage Victoria  

 

Summary Of Business  

- Congratulations to Caroline Coleby as the new Clubs Representative  

 

- 2025 Dressage Victoria committee members  

o Chair Of Dressage – Jade Woodhead  

o Karen Blythe – Athlete Representative 

o Jane Ventura – DOEC 

o Jan Donald – Secretary/Treasure  

o Vacant - OC Support 

o Co Op Positions – Kathryn Ohalloran, Bianca Veneziano, Louise Maguire, Pam Buxton Barber 

- The 5 committee positions have been ratified by the EV Board.  

- The 4 Co Op positions are awaiting on ratification pending the new structure changes. 

 

• Clubs will have a meeting scheduled shortly to provide feedback directly to the new chair of dressage 

Jade Woodhead. All applications for running any major competitions in Vic requires endorsement from 

the Dressage Victoria Committee.  

 

• The Australian Nationals approved by the Dressage Victoria Committee is being held at Boneo Park in 

2026. 

 

• The DV committee have been engaged by EV to provide feedback on the yearly Performance Awards 

Criteria. The criteria will be advertised to members in May(tbc) by EV. 

 

• A review has commenced of the EV Young Ambassador Program which is being led by Stuart Archibald 

(EV Board member). 

  

• Clubs are being encouraged to use ‘G Level judges’ more at competitions to support their ongoing 

development.  

 

• EV Squads – Currently the High Performance & Development Squad is undergoing a review. The Young 

Rider & Development squad in 2025 has been managed by the EV office.  

 

Any feedback or suggestions from members don’t hesitate to email the DV committee 
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